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DATE: 7/17/2017 
TYPE OF INCIDENT: Missing Child 
COMPLAINT NUMBER:  
REPORTING OFFICER:  Sgt. Porter   
SUPERVISOR APPROVAL: Sgt. Joel Roon  
 
On 7/17/17 at approximately 4:45 p.m. the Kent County Sheriff’s Office was dispatched to the 
area of 14 Mile and Algoma Ave NE in response to a missing 2 year old boy who was last seen 
approximately 30 minutes prior.  As search efforts were under way, the child was located at a 
neighbor’s house.  We would like to thank everyone involved for their prompt response.   
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